
Award of Appreciation: Students Exchange Programme 
Date and time:  
Mon, 2015-11-16 10:22  
Location / Venue:  

Principal's Office 

 

Pictured: Prof. Isaac Jumba Receives an Award from Osman Memisbey, the Exchange Program 
Coordinator, Anatolia) 

The College Principal received an award from Osman Memisbey of Anatolia Consultancy.  Mr. 
Osman is the Exchange Programme coordinator. The award is an appreciation of the excellent 
students exchange programme run by the College. 

The College of Education and External Studies, School of Education has been accepting Turkish 
students since 2009 where the school admitted the first 5 students. Since then, the number has 
steadily increased, this year 16 students registered for the Bachelor in Education Programme and 
1 for Masters in Education. Current statistics shows a total of 35 Turkish students have enrolled 
in the School of Education. Here is a breakdown: 1st years 16 students, 2nd year 6, 3rd year 6 
and 4th year 6 and 1 Masters 

Students in this programme study both in regular and evening programmes 

 


